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September 21, 2018 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 

RE: In the Matter of the filing by Otter Tail Power Company regarding its 2017-2019 

Energy Efficiency Partnership Triennial Plan 

Docket No. EL16-020 

Budget Modification Request 

Dear Executive Director Van Gerpen: 

Otter Tail Power Company respectfully submits this proposal to the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission to increase the budget for its 2018-2019 South Dakota Energy Efficiency Plan.  

We are available to address the Commission as well as Staff on the details of this filing and any 

other topics the Commission may have to foster wise energy use by South Dakotans. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 218-739-8639 or at jgrenier@otpco.com.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ JASON GRENIER  

Jason Grenier, Manager 

Market Planning 
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